
Memo 
Date: July 16, 2018 

To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters and Parish Staff 

From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 

Re: Vote Atlanta for #ArchdioceseofHip on Twitter! 

We are excited to share that we have been nominated as an #ArchdioceseofHip 
by Catholic Hipster. 

If you have a Twitter account, click here to vote for the Archdiocese of Atlanta! 

You must be logged in to Twitter to vote. 

Please spread the word about voting! Feel free to share, tweet and post the link 
on your personal pages. 

Voting ends on Wednesday, July 18, at 11:14 a.m. 

Thank you! 

https://www.catholichipster.com/
https://twitter.com/theghissilent/status/1018876470318358529

